
 

Department for reconstructive urology and neuro urology, 

Rikshospitalet, Oslo 

 

 

Do you want to visit the Department for reconstructive urology and neuro urology, Rikshospitalet, 

Oslo, and take part in the activity for a week? 

It is a small urological department with four senior, and two junior doctors, and junior doctors from 

Scandinavia are invited to visit for a week and take part in the activity. 

The main focus is reconstructive surgery in the lower urinary tract, for example incontinence surgery 

with slings or sphincter prosthesis, urethra- and penile surgery in addition to benign urinary 

deviations and bladder reconstructions.  

The operation program will differ from week to week. Small adjustments in the program can be 

made if there are certain areas that are of special interest for the visitor.  

You are also welcome to observe in the outpatient clinic where you will see a broad spectrum of 

benign urological conditions and cases.  

 

Travel;  

Oslo Airport Gardermoen is located 52km from Rikshospitalet. You can travel from the airport to the 

city centre by train or bus. From the city centre you can take tram number 17 or 18 directly to the 

hospital.  

You can easily get travel info at www.ruter.no 

 

Accomodation; 

There are different options for accommodation. A good low-cost alternative is the patient hotel 

(Gaustad Hotell, phone number (+ 47) 23 25 24 00, which is situated next to the hospital.   

Or you can go to www.visitoslo.com for other places to stay, or to get tips and info about what to see 

and do when visiting Oslo.  

http://www.visitoslo.com/


 

Contact; 

Please contact head of the department, Ole Jacob Nilsen, e-mail ojnilsen@ous-hf.no, if you want to 

visit. 
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